From: Anna Sing

To: Regional Plan

Subject: DairyNZ withdraw from Hearing Stream 5
Date: Friday, 17 November 2023 10:54:58 am
Attachments:

Kia ora Koutou,

DairyNZ no longer wishes to be heard in support of our submission for Hearing Stream 5
Freshwater/Te Mana o te Wai.

Due to the changes brought in through variation 1 as well as the recommendations in the
Section 42A Hearing Report dated 20 October, our key submission points are no longer relevant.

Our remaining points do not warrant a hearing slot and instead are stated as below;

e DairyNZ ask the Hearing Panel to consider whether Objective 12 and the provisions
relating to Te Mana o te Wai reflect sufficient community feedback, particularly from rural
communities who have yet to complete the Whaitua Implementation Programme in their

Whaitua.

e DairyNZ ask the Hearing Panel to consider the extended uncertainty regarding the status
of the mana whenua/tangata whenua Statements of Te Mana o te Wai included in
appendix 1.

We apologise for any disruption to your hearing schedule.
Please contact me if you require any further information.

Nga mihi,

Anna Sing

Senior Regional Policy Advisor — Environment |Sustainable Dairy

Level 10, Prime Property Tower, 86-90 Lambton Quay, Wellington
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